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Dear Ms. Marshall, 
  
many thanks for the reminder. We will indeed prepare additional information on the update we 
have given during the audio-conference. This will be, however, submitted by the end of next week at 
the latest since we have a coordination meeting with our Provinces next week where we will ask for 
an update on the respective legislative procedures. 
  
Best regards 
Anna Muner-Bretter 


